
 

Monday 25th May 

Happy Half Term Y4! 

It’s time for a little break from your home learning this week.  I 

won’t be posting any new learning on the home learning site, but 

there will be more ready for the 1st June.  

The classroom is ready for our 

eventual return, but I do need your help to make it even more 

welcoming for us all.  I have a blank display board that needs 

filling with your lovely work and photos.  What makes you smile? 

Can you send in some photos, pictures or posters of things that 

make you smile, so that I can put them on display to cheer us all 

up when we do eventually return to school?  It could be a picture of 

you doing your favourite thing, or it could be a picture of your 

favourite animal, relative, pet.... or all of these in a collage?  Myself 

and Mrs Moran will do something for the wall too!  How creative 

can you be?   Email your work to the school email address and I 

will print them for our display. 

If you are beginning to venture out of the house, as per the new 

guidelines from the government, please make sure you are still 

social distancing from others and keeping up with that hand 

washing routine! Stay safe and have fun! 

I will be in touch again next week. 

 

Mrs Roberts 

 

 


